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Nursery
In nursery we have been thinking about the number 3. 
We have been counting to 3 and looking for the number 3 
around the nursery.
 
 Also we have  been listening to the story
 of the Owl Babies, Sarah, Percy and Bill. 



Reception
Reception have had so much back at school and getting 

back into our routines.

In literacy we have started reading our story ‘Dinosaurs 
in the supermarket’.

In maths we have been looking at representing numbers. 



Year 1
Year 1 have started to read The Man on the 
Moon by Simon Bartram We are excited to 
continue the book next week and learn more 
about Bob.

In maths we are exploring numbers up to 20. 
We are looking at how many tens and ones are 
in each number and the different ways these 
numbers can be represented. 

In science we are exploring different materials. 
We looked at different objects around school 
and identified what material they were made of. 



Year 2
In English We started our new story for the 
half term: Claude in the City. It’s a funny 
story about a daft dog called Claude!

In maths we have been identifying coins 
and notes.

In science we have been learning about 
materials and their properties.



Year 3
Year 3 have started to read Escape from Pompeii. 
We are already beginning to make links to our 
new geography topic about volcanoes and 
earthquakes.

In maths, we have been learning our 4 and 8 times 
tables. We had lots of fun being the experts and 
teaching our teachers! 

In geography, we looked at the different layers of 
the earth. These are the inner core, outer core, 
mantle and crust. 



Year 4
In writing, we have begun to look at our new text ‘The 
Rhythm of the Rain’. We created freeze frames of the 

different scenes within the book.

During maths, we have been learning about 
multiplying by 10 and 100. We all managed to get 

onto the reasoning and problem solving questions.

In science, we carried out an investigation looking at 
the properties of solids. We discovered a solid has a 

fixed shape and volume.



Year 5
We are so excited to have started our new text 
Beowulf. We have had to make some serious 

decisions yesterday during a conscience alley what 
Beowulf should do.

During science we have investigated water resistance 
and thought about streamlining objects.

In History we have started our new topic on Anglo 
Saxons which has helped us in writing and reading 

lessons!



Year 6
English
In our reading lessons we have started to to read “When the sky fall”. 
Children are making lots of predictions at this stage using the clues 
they are finding in the text. 

Maths
This week children have been starting to understand ratio and how 
ratio links to fractions. The children have also been introduced to scale 
drawings.

Year 6 really enjoyed their trip to the Alhambra Theatre to watch 
Pinocchio. It was a fantastic experience for the whole year group. 



Thank you


